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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Traffic Management around the school 
 
Renfrewshire Council are currently supporting schools to stop inconsiderate and dangerous 
parking around schools and to ensure that vehicles are not idling when parked. 
 
Wardens were present at school last week and will be returning over the next few weeks to ensure 
that parking and idling around the school is not presenting a danger to children. 
 
We appreciate how difficult it is to get parked at busy times but I know that you will all agree that 
the safety of our children is of paramount importance. 
 
Please remember that parking is available in East Lane, round near Tesco and on the waste 
ground beside the old Arnold Clark building. 
 
Thank you for helping us to keep our children safe. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
Nova Scott 
Head Teacher 
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